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In Class 3 the pupils made beautiful Mo-

che pots using clay—they are learning 

about the Greek civilisation in history. 

They learned a variety of techniques us-

ing clay e.g. instead of adding pieces of 

clay onto each other they learned to pull, 

stretch and shape it from the main piece 

of clay used. 

Around 40,000 years ago they would use 

a variety of objects of emboss patterns 

onto the clay, but in modern clay items 

artist glaze items.  



Online Safety Tips for Parents! 
With the summer holidays around the corner, children will 

have phones, tablets and computers out to play games and 

watch all sorts. It is so important to keep our children safe 

online! Here are a few links with helpful videos: 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Listing/?

cat=&ref=4765#mMain  

Attendance Winners! 

 

 

Congratulations Class 2, you can have an extra 

10 minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Class : 95.50% 

 

 

Class : 97.06% 

 
 

Class : 89.06% 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 

 
 

 Monday 22nd May - Show 
Assembly at 09:15 

 Tuesday 23rd May @ 15:00 
- Multiplication Check Par-
ents Meeting in the Hall 

 Friday 30th June—Friday 
7th July—Scholastic Book 
Fair (will send out more de-
tails regarding this nearer 
the time) 

 Friday 26th May @ 15:30-
17:30— Summer Disco  
(Letter with details to go 
follow) 

 Friday 7th July —Year 2 
School Sleep Over (Letter 
with details to follow) 

 Date to be confirmed—Year 
6 School Camp Sleep Over 
(Letter with details to fol-
low) 

 Wednesday 24th May by 
12:00—Deadline for the 
Summer 2 Lunch Changes 
Parent Survey to be com-
pleted 

 

Stars of the Week: 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all our lovely scholars of the week! It is great to 

celebrate your achievements together as a school. Continue to 

show tenacity (never giving up) in everything you tackle, es-

pecially things that might seem a little challenging at times!  

We are very proud of you all!  


